
Hi 
 
I for one (being a landlord) would like to have our voices heard as loud as the tenant’s voices are being 
heard.   I will gladly volunteer any time or efforts into this if there is something I can do.  Please contact 
me if there is something to do.  I feel that we are expected just to open our wallets and say “take what 
you need” with no regard to what we need.  Some landlords like myself do not have their rentals paid 
for and can afford just to forgo rent and all the other bills we have to cover for utilities, damage, and 
maintenance needs. 
 
Anyway I will help in whatever capacity I am able. 
 
Thanks 
 
Kay Sellers 
541-420-4578 
 


